
 

  

Nurturing God’s gift with compassion and drive so that all our children succeed, learn and thrive. 

Compassion, wisdom, forgiveness, perseverance, trust and respect 

At Celtic Cross Education, we nurture, we learn, we achieve together. 

Stars of the week! 

Gribbin –  George 

Trevose – Archie 

Tater Du – Bethany C 

Longships – Perdy 

Wolf Rock – Fletcher 

     

Building Learning Power Heroes! 

Gribbin – Harley 

Trevose – Amelie 

Tater Du – Bradleigh 

Longships  – Jasper 

Wolf Rock –  Charlie 

     

 

Writing Wonders! 

Gribbin – Eryn 

Trevose – Dylan 

Tater Du – Leo 

Longships – Amelie 

Wolf Rock – Martha 

     

Celebrate the fabulous attitudes, learning and achievements this week!  

 What can you do to get your name in the newsletter? 

Maths Masters! 

Gribbin – Fred 

Trevose – Esme 

Tater Du – Luke 

Longships – Beau 

Wolf Rock – Rufus 

 

Class Dojo Legends! 

25 dojos – Summer 

 

 

 

Attendance Achievers! 

Gribbin – 96.43% 

Trevose – 98.08% 

Tater Du – 97.73% 

Longships – 98.91% 

Wolf Rock – 90.2% 

 

 

     
Sensational Sports News! 

Well done to our walking netball team who competed last Wednesday! 

Our Sports Leaders have begun running sporty sessions during the lunchtime.  Please go over, see what’s 

on offer and join in!  Keep fit and have fun! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 13th December at 7.30pm the Probus Conrad’s Club will be hosting a screening of the WW1 event film. 

All welcome to come along. 

 

 

 

10/12/18 Prospective parents morning 

11/12/18 Y6 and FS weight and measure 

13/12/18 Lunchtime family group Christmas decoration making 

14/12/18 Prospective parents afternoon 

16/12/18 Choir to sing at Grampound Road Village Community Church 

17/12/18 Outdoor Christmas concert 5:30pm 

19/12/18 Christmas dinner and Christmas jumper day 

19/12/18 Marten Holmes magic show 2-3pm 

20/12/18 Last day of term – finish at 3:15pm 

07/01/19 First day of the Spring Term 

In other news this week… 

 
 Congratulations to our youngest children who put on an enthusiastic show of The Nativity last week.   

                        

Thank you for coming along to the Christmas Fair and Disco.  We raised £375! 

Please remember to follow us 

@GrampoundRoad on Twitter to find out more. 

 

Important Notice!  

Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through our 

Newsletter and are not affiliated with Grampound Road 

Village CE School are reminded that they must have the 

necessary insurance, qualifications and DBS checks in 

place. This is to ensure the welfare of the children and is 

not the responsibility of Grampound Road Village CE 

School. 

The Roseland Multi Academy Trust would like to 

consult on its proposed admission 

arrangements for 2020-21.  Please follow the 

link www.theroseland.co.uk  

 

We will be holding this competition through the week.  

http://www.theroseland.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


